University of Miami - Department of Classics
GUIDELINES FOR AUDITORS (updated 110201)

Dear Auditor:

We are delighted by your interest in Classics, and welcome you to the department. We do
require that all auditors abide by the following policies:

1. Auditing is a privilege, to be granted on a case-by-case basis by the instructor of the course.
2. All auditors must be University of Miami students registered for the current semester. (In
extremely rare cases, an exception may be made -- for one semester's duration -- with the
approval of the Chair of the Department of Classics.)

3. Auditors will not receive grades for quizzes, projects, homework assignments, tests, or
examinations; nor credit or a grade for the course itself.

4. An auditor must sit unobtrusively, typically at the back of the classroom, in order to give
seating priority to students who are officially registered for the course. The auditor may be re-
seated by the instructor as the latter sees fit.

5. Auditors must remain silent during the class period.

6. OLLI (Osher Lifelong Learning Institute) students are a special subset of auditors; these must
begin by applying directly through the OLLI program for permission to audit any course, rather
than first approaching the instructor. (See at http://www6.miami.edu/olli/)



